
To Vl. O, From Dr. Flick. 

Dear Dr. Osler: 

1-West Franklin St. , Baltimore, 
March 8, 1904. 

Your letter of 7th inst. to hand. I fixed the date for Monday, March 28th. In looking over the calendar I find that March the 31st is the Thursday of Roly Week and for that reason might not be a good day. The only other evening that I COQld select would be Saturday the 26ta and there is some. objection to this because it does not give us enou~h time to get the manuscript translated and printed. However, I will give a dinner to Maragliano on the. evening of the 26th, to which I expect to invite some of the distinguished men of the dif:feront ci ties and if you think the 26th wo-clld be a better day for the meeting we COQld have the meeting on the afternoon of the 26th. I will be glad to be guided by your suggestions in thi s mat ter~ I a.gree wi th you that Wither-: spoon Hall would be too large and I will endeavor to have the College of Physi­cians' Hall. wnen you have decided whether you want the meeting on the 26th or 28t11 I wi 11 engage the hall. 

Yours truly, 

Lawrence }'. Flick, 


